
City of Ann Arbor 
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT SERVICES ~ PLANN!NG DIVISION 

301 East Huron Street P.O. Box 8647 Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107-B64'l 
p 734:794.0265 "1~)4.994<8312 planning@a2qov.org 

Jonah Copl 
Ann Arbor Wel!ness Col!ective Inc. 
321 E. Liborty, Suite 1 
Ann Arbor, M! 48104 

Dear Mr. COP!, 

August 3, 2011 

Thank you for submitting information in response to our letter dated July 1. 201 'I. We 
are in the process of reviewing the proof that you providcKl that your busirH'Jss vvas 
dispensing medical marijuana prior to August 5, 20'11. Please provide the foHowing 
additional inl'orrnation to assist us in this deierrnination: 

.. Specific proof indicating that medical marijuana was bein~J dispensed by tho 
business prior to August 5,2010 or that mariJuana was acquired for purposes of 
dispensing. (For example, business records, invoices, or receipts showing 
transactions involvinn rnedlcal rnarijuana. Pomonal information rnay be 
redacted.) 

Please submit all requested documentation to the City Clork (301 E. Huron, 2nd fioor) 
by 4 pm on Friday, AU€,Just 12. After August 12th, you will be infonned whether your 
business is eligible to submit a Medica! Marijuana Dispensary license Application 
durjn~J the Initial ('30 day period, teind if so, furt!'l(;~r instructions. 

Please note that medical rnarijuana dlspensaries or cultivation faclHtlEIS found to 
comply with the new zonin9 reqUirements or any other City ordinance wi!! be subject to 
on'forcemont, indudinsJ, but not !1rnited to, tic!\oting and 'fines or other iO~Jal <3ctlon. 
Also, nothinn in this letter should be Gonstrued as indicating that the activitie~;) takin~J 
place on your property cornply with state or federal 

If you have questions, please contact Jill Thacher, City Planner, at 734-794-626:5 
x42608 or jthacher@a2gov.ors). 

Sincerely, 

c: Property Owner 


